
 
 

 

 

TO OUR PATIENTS: 
The possibility of inclement weather 

may require a complete office closure, 
delayed openings, or early closing 

times. 

For the most up-to-date information 
related to inclement weather, please 

log on to orthocarolina.com OR call our 
Weather Hotline at 1-866-810-1513. 

 

Thank you. 


